

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

November 3, 2021

Honorable Scott Spiker Alderman, 13th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 13TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #211074

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE WEST SIDE OF

SOUTH 13TH STREET FROM WEST ARMOUR AVENUE

TO A POINT 45 FEET NORTH

Dear Alderman Spiker:

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned parking restriction.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found east bound motorists on West Armour Avenue have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling south on South 13th Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing the above-captioned parking restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

November 3, 2021

Honorable Chantia Lewis Alderwoman, 9th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 9TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #211074

INSTALL NO PARKING ANYTIME ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH SWAN ROAD FROM A POINT 595 FEET NORTH OF WEST BROWN DEER ROAD TO A POINT 50 FEET NORTH

THEREOF

Dear Alderwoman Lewis:

In compliance with your request on behalf of the management of the Woodlands Association on North Swan Road the above-captioned parking restriction to increase visibility for motorists leaving one of their driveways will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

November 3, 2021

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #211074

EXCEPTION TO ALTERNATE-SIDE NIGHT PARKING

ON EAST OKLAHOMA AVENUE FROM

SOUTH INDIANA AVENUE TO SOUTH ILLINOIS AVENUE

Dear Alderwoman Dimitrijevic:

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to add the above location to the list of streets on which overnight parking is allowed on both sides of the street from March 2nd to November 30th.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. For JK

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E. Infrastructure Administration Manager

November 3, 2021

Honorable Michael J. Murphy Alderman, 10th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 10TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #211074

INSTALL NO PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS ON

THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 71ST STREET FROM WEST ADLER STREET TO WEST MAIN STREET

Dear Alderman Murphy:

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting to install the above-captioned winter parking restriction.

Sincerely,

Jan & Jallish Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. for JK

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

November 3, 2021

Honorable Cavalier Johnson Alderman, 2nd Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 2ND ALD. DIST. - FILE #211074

INSTALL NO PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH DENMARK STREET FROM WEST RIO STREET TO WEST FOND DU LAC AVENUE

Dear Alderman Johnson:

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting to install the above-captioned winter parking restriction.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. for JK

City Engineer

SCR:clm





Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur. P.E. Infrastructure Administration Manager

November 3, 2021

Honorable Jose G. Perez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH AND 14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #211074

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 6TH STREET FROM WEST GRANT STREET TO A POINT 50 FEET SOUTH AND ON THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 6TH STREET FROM WEST GRANT STREET

TO A POINT 50 FEET NORTH

Dear Alderman Perez and Alderwoman Dimittrijevic:

This is in response to a request on behalf of local resident to install the above-captioned parking restrictions.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found east and west bound motorists on West Grant Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north and south bound on South 6th Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing the above-captioned parking restrictions to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E.

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm





Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. Commissioner of Public Works

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. City Engineer

Timothy J. Thur, P.E.
Infrastructure Administration Manager

November 3, 2021

Honorable Jose G. Perez Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

Honorable Marina Dimitrijevic Alderwoman, 14th Aldermanic District Room 205, City Hall

SUBJECT: 12TH AND 14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #211074

INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF SOUTH 6TH STREET FROM WEST GRANT STREET TO A POINT 50 FEET SOUTH AND ON THE WEST SIDE OF SOUTH 6TH STREET FROM WEST GRANT STREET

TO A POINT 50 FEET NORTH

Dear Alderman Perez and Alderwoman Dimittrijevic:

This is in response to a request on behalf of local resident to install the above-captioned parking restrictions.

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found east and west bound motorists on West Grant Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling north and south bound on South 6th Street when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public safety, we recommend installing the above-captioned parking restrictions to increase cross traffic visibility at the intersection.

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety and Health Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage.

Sincerely,

Jerrel Kruschke, P.E. for The

City Engineer

SCR SCR:clm

